
 

 
 

 
January 10, 2019 
 
 
Advice Letter No. OR-19-01 
 
 
Filing Center 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
201 High St SE 
Salem, OR 97301 
 
RE: Citizens Telecommunications Company of Oregon – Residence Access Line Rate 

Increase 
 
Citizens Telecommunications Company of Oregon d/b/a Frontier Communications of 
Oregon (Frontier) hereby submits for filing an electronic copy of the enclosed revised 
tariff sheets. 
 
The purpose of this filing is to increase the Residence Access Line monthly rate. 
 
Customers are being notified 30 days prior to the rate increases.   
 
It is respectfully requested that this filing become effective on February 24, 2019.   
 
Please direct any questions or notifications of action taken on this filing to Leslie Zink at 
(585) 777-4717, or Leslie.zink@ftr.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Leslie Zink  
Sr. Manager, Pricing & Tariffs 
 
LZ: lms 
Enclosures 
 

21 West Ave 
Spencerport, NY 14559 



EXCHANGE & NETWORK SERVICES TARIFF P.U.C. OR. NO. 4  Section III 
CITIZENS TELECOMMUNICATIONS COMPANY OF OREGON, INC. 
 1st Revised Sheet 1 
 Cancels Original Sheet 1  
 
  

LOCAL SERVICE 
 
LOCAL SERVICE RATES AND CHARGES 
 
A. TERRITORY 
 
 All exchanges as defined in tariffed exchange area maps. 
 
B. GENERAL 
 
 Local service rates are billed monthly unless specifically stated otherwise. 
 
C. RATES AND CHARGES - RESIDENCE SERVICE (Basic Access Line Rates) 
 
   Residence 
   
   Monthly  
   Rate    
  
 Multi-Line  $16.75     
 One-Party  $16.75 
 Farmer Line  1 
 Centrex Line  - 
 

The above rates do not include the Oregon Telephone Assistance Program (OTAP) credit.  The 
customer qualifying for the OTAP credit will receive a $3.50 reduction from the above rates for the 
single line, which serves the customer's principal residence.  (See Section III).  The above rates 
also do not include the Residential Service Protection Fund (RSPF) surcharge.  The above rates 
also do not include the EAS Increments (See Section III). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1 Farmer line service will no longer be offered to new customers after May 1, 1981.  (See Section V) 
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Issued: January 10, 2019 Effective: February 24, 2019   
Issued by Citizens Telecommunications Company of Oregon, Inc. 
By Sr. Vice President - Regulatory Affairs
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